
 

4th SUNDAY EASTER   YR B   25 APRIL 2021 
 

Entrance Antiphon: The merciful love of the 
Lord fills the earth; by the word of the Lord the 
heavens were made, alleluia. 
Communion Antiphon: The Good Shepherd 
has risen, who laid down his life for his sheep 
and willingly died for his flock, alleluia. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 GOULBURN MISSION 
Fr Joshy Kurien PP    joshy.kurien@cg.org.au 

Fr Alex Osborne, AP 
Sharon Cashman, Secretary Goulburn 

Sr Rosemary, Pastoral Associate Crookwell 
Goulburn Office- goulburn@cg.org.au   Ph 6239 9863 

-Office hours: Mon- Fri. 8.30-12.30 
Crookwell office- crookwell@cg.org.au  Ph 4832 1633 

Parish web page    cg.org.au/Goulburn/home.aspx 
Facebook: Mary Queen of Apostles Goulburn- local updates  
Sacramental email: mqa.sacramental@gmail.com 

 

WEEKEND MASSES 
Saturday - 6pm (Cathedral), 6pm (Taralga) (5pm- May) 
Sunday - 7am (OLOF), 10 am (Cathedral),  

9am (Crookwell)  
Binda – 10.30am (1st Sunday) Marulan – 8am (2nd Sunday) 
Tarago –8am  (3rd Sunday)     Tuena- (5th Sunday) 
CONFESSIONS:  Saturday 9.30am -10am OLOF/ 5.30pm SPP 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Tuesday – 5pm,   Wed & Thurs – 8am (OLOF),  
Friday -12pm (Cathedral), Sat – 9am (OLOF) 

Masses: Govt.- Covid restrictions.  
 

Seating: 1 person per 2sq metres rule! 
 

 

Mass Offerings: Please send to office, or central collection 
boxes. Masses are allocated on the Monday of each week  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Reminders for all Parishes: 
Cleaning of the PEWS: we have purchased new 

Sani spray guns. They use hospital strength spray, 

and not as harsh on the pews, & easy to use. 

Someone will be available to show anyone interested 

in helping after Mass. A sincere thank you to the 

many volunteers who have cleaned after each Mass. 
 

Sacramental News: FHC commences Wed. 5th 

(C’well)/ Thurs 6th (Glbn) May. 6.30pm. Families will 

receive email with details.  

**Fr invites any volunteers who may be interested in 

helping in this Ministry, in all our Parishes! Please 

contact office. 
 

 

Pope Francis’ Prayer to St Joseph 
 

Hail, Guardian of the Redeemer, 
Spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
To you God entrusted his only Son; 

in you Mary placed her trust; 
with you Christ became man. 

Blessed Joseph, to us too, 
show yourself a father 

and guide us in the path of life. 
Obtain for us grace, mercy and courage, 

and defend us from every evil. Amen. 
 

Entering the Church for Mass: 

Government Requirements:  OPTIONS ARE: 
 You are required to scan QR NSW Services check 

in code before entry to the church. 
 You can add others under ‘dependents’  
 If you don’t have a mobile phone please book 

through the Parish office, between 9-12.30.  
You can book for the month. 
If you do not attend that Mass please ring and 
leave a message, so your name can be removed 
from that Mass record sheet. 

This is most important that we all do the ‘honest’ 
thing as we come to worship. This is the only way to 
help the Govt. for Contact tracing to protect the 
community from the spread of this virus. 

 
 

Recently Deceased: Gregory McAleer, Colleen Connor, Kay Day, 
Marianne Barling, Jack Sykes, Pauline Keough, Susan Hannan, 
Marjorie Hall,  
 

Anniversaries: John Byrne, Cliff & Myrtle Hall, Peter Fogarty, 
Deceased Srs  of St Joseph, John Cunningham, Teodoro Condezo, 
 

Prayer List: Shirley Roberts, Norma Smith, Monica Croke, Jill 
Miners, Carlota Cunha, Diane Booth, Cheryl Croker, Julie Watts, 
Terry Thistleton, Sue Clarke, Joseph Conroy, Nicholas Marsh, Elaine 
& Ray Jones, John Price, Paul Agius, David Bradley, Fr Laurie Blake, 
Joseph Conroy & Nicholas Marsh,  

CENSUS FORMS- have you returned your Census form? 
 

THE CENSUS information updates addresses, phone 
numbers as many have moved, changed to mobiles 
etc. ALSO, to help us plan what Ministries your Parish 
require for future planning. 
Forms can be left in collection boxes in the church. 
Available on parish websites, or email and request 
one. A limited number is on bulletin stand. 

Anzac Day Prayer...  
God of love and liberty, we thank you for the peace 
and security we enjoy. It was won for us through the 
courage and devotion of those who gave their lives in 
time of war. We pray that their labour and sacrifice 
may not be in vain, but that their spirit may live on in 
us and in generations to come. We ask this prayer in 
the name of Jesus our Lord. Amen. 
 
 24/25 – April “Good Shepherd Sunday Appeal” Held to raise funds 

for the education of our seminarians to the priesthood. There are 
two seminarians currently studying for the priesthood in the 
Archdiocese and other young men too, considering the priestly 
calling. We are grateful for the wonderful Priests and Religious 
we have in this Archdiocese and we pray God would always bless 
and provide for them.  
There will be a retiring collection as well as envelopes 
available. Please be generous.  
Donations are not Tax deductable. 
 

 

Vigil Mass Times Change: - 5pm Sat. 1st May  
Goulburn  & Taralga 
PROJECT COMPASSION BOXES; will be finalised after next 
weekend 2/5. Last chance to drop off. 
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